
From: GILMER NATIONAL BANK [mailto:gnbank@etex.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 3:57 PM 
To: Assessments 
Subject: proposed fdic assessment 
  
Please forward this to the appropriate department.  I am very much against the new FDIC 
assessment proposal.  The little community banks did not cause this economic problem.  Let the 
big banks that caused this mess pay for it.  The news spotlight makes out that all banks are to 
blame and they are not.  Put the blame where it needs and charge the increase where it needs to 
be. 
  
Sincerely, 
Donna Lee Varner 
Sr. V.P. and C.O.O. 
Gilmer National Bank 


